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I am strongly opposed to HB 3402 as currently proposed. This is an inequitable, 

haphazard bill that cuts funding for safety and transit where they're needed most. 

ODOT has a proven track record of mismanagement and a lack of accountability; 

funneling more money directly to ODOT at the expense of cities and counties is 

moving in the wrong direction. This last-minute attempt to skirt around the failure of 

HB 2025 is worse than no bill at all. We need a real, comprehensive solution instead 

of a poorly structured and costly bill like this one. 


